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Thank you for considering my submission. 
I am not against eating meat but I am against tormenting animals to create the product for 
market. 
The agribusiness industry tends to treat animals as cogs in a machine without regard for their 
physical or emotional suffering. 
Better conditions would certainly be more expensive but then the industry could be open and 
transparent. 
The "Right to Farm" is giving a right to secrecy and cruelty under cover. 


